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Shalom M. Mandaville

From: Debbie Hum <humd@halifax.ca>

Sent: December 9, 2010 6:58 AM

To: Shalom M. Mandaville Post-Grad Dip.; Jackie Barkhouse; Barry Dalrymple; Clerks 

Office; Darren Fisher; Jennifer Watts; Lorelei Nicoll; Peter Lund; Dawn Sloane

Cc: Wayne Anstey; Debbie Chambers; Cameron Deacoff; Peter Duncan; Paul Dunphy; 

Jim Smith (Councillor); Geri Kaiser (DCAO-Corporate Services & Strategy-HRM); Bill 

Karsten; Peter Kelly; Richard MacLellan; Gloria McCluskey; Phillip Townsend

Subject: Re: Important REQUEST to Environment & Sustainability        Committee-

LAKESCIENCE all over HRM

Good morning Dr. Mandaville,  

 

Thank you for your email and request to make a presentation to the E & S Committee. 

 

I respectfully direct your enquiry and  request to the Clerks office, with all recipients of your email copied - 

including staff and Mayor/Councillors,  that you be given the opportunity to appear before the Standing 

Committee at our next meeting.  

 

I do read your regular emails to your professional contact list  with great interest, and in particular, recent 

information pertaining to lake quality of Kearney Lake, as well as any information you have on the Birch 

Cove Lakes - Paper Mill Lakes  system.  

 

 

I look forward to the opportunity to hear your presentation to the 

Environment & Sustainability Committee as well as an opportunity to have 

 dialogue regarding the above.  

 

 

Kindest regards,  

 

Debbie Hum 

Councillor - District 16 

Rockingham Wentworth 

cell: 476 7212 

office: 490 6807 

 

 

 

>>> "Shalom M. Mandaville Post-Grad Dip." <limnes@chebucto.ns.ca> 

08/12/2010 3:49 pm >>> 

(Preamble: You all have to click on the underlined words in order to 

view some backup info and `evidence’. I have around a thousand (1,000) 

or more cumulative emails that I received from your recent past staff as 

well as from `electors’ from all over HRM asking for my assistance 

since no one else at any Government body is satisfying them or whatever. 

I will do my utmost in summarizing this formal request. Capitals are 

provided for emphasis only. This is written on an informal level and 

kindly pardon any typos/grammar. Cc’d/Bcc’d others at HRM for 

obvious reasons.) 

 

  


